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United States Department of the fhterior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Farmington District Office
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

IN REPLY REFER TO: MAR ' n |%

NMSF-078767 (WC)
3162.3-4 (7400)

Mr. Paul Thompson R I T T &
Williams Production Co. T -

%Walsh Engincering and Production Corp. R T
7415 E. Main Street e e e
Farmington, NM 87402 A

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Refercnce is made to your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for well No. 154 Rosa Unit, located

840" FSL & 1095° FWL sec¥7, T. 31 N., R. 5 W., Rio Ariba County, New Mexico, Lease NMSF-078767.
The subject APD expircd on May 14, 1997, due to drilling not commencing on or before the expiration date
and is herewith returned. The APD tiled on March 6, 1998 has been processcd and will be approved upon

receipt of surface sipulations.

If you have any questions please contact Stephen Mason with this office at (505) 599-6364.

Sincerely,

7S/ Duaae W. Speacer

Duanc Speacer
Team Leader, Petroleum Management Team
Enclosure
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